COPY.
Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenehurch Street, E.C, ¢,

3rd June, 1927.

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 13th ultimo regarding the case of the steamer
"ISONOMIA", and in thanking you for your attention in the
matter, I think it well to enclose herewith for your
information a copy of a letter I have addressed to your
Agents in this Citmpion the subject.

{ am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the Classification

Committee.
Messra, W,L. Comyn & Co., Ine.,
310, California Street,
SAN FRANCISCO,
ANNA
i1 /771

Lloyd’s Register
Foundation
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